
SAINT ANNE’S TERRACE 
MEMO 

TO:       Residents/Families          
FROM:  Terri Monroe 
Date:     July 2, 2020 
Subject: Update on the current COVID Protocols 

 

We still have not received any news from our employee. Due to this 
being a holiday week, we may not know until next week. We will inform 
you as soon as we have the information. 

We have also spoken to the Executive Committee of St. Anne’s 
Board of Directors and have decided to stay the course with our protocols 
and follow Governor Kemps Executive Order to Shelter in Place until July 
15th and will continue to closely monitor the current rise in the COVID 
virus via the CDC and Georgia Department of Public Health.   

Starting next Wednesday, July 8th we will have family visitation from 
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. outside in the courtyard.  We plan to do this every 
Tuesday and Wednesday from here on out until we restart our reopening 
plan. We have purchased tents to ensure the entire area is shaded and 
covered in case of rain.  

Visitors will need to walk around the southside of the building (by 
the raised garden beds) to the courtyard and stop by the staff manned table 
(near the Gazebo) and have their temperature taken before visiting. All 
visitors must wear a face covering while on the grounds, if a visitor comes 
without a face covering, they will not be allowed in the visitation area. 
Residents will need to come down in the dining room and check in with a 
staff member stationed near the doorway next to the piano. 



Each visitor will only be able to visit for 30 minutes so that we can 
accommodate everyone that wishes to visit. To ensure that we can practice 
safe social distancing under the tents, we must limit it to two visitors per 
resident for each 30 minute session. We can only safely accommodate up 
to 30 people at a time under the tents (this includes residents). Therefore, 
if we reach the limit of people that can fit safely under the tent, visitors 
will be asked to wait near the sign-in table and residents will be asked to 
wait in the dining room until a visit session ends. You will then be ushered 
to the visitation area by a staff member. 

We are very sorry in having to delay our reopening plans. We did not 
make this decision lightly. Please know that we are working around the 
clock to find ways to ensure that we will not have to delay them in the 
future.  

Please contact Terri Monroe or David Brooks at 404-238-9200 if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

                                                           

                                                                              Terri Monroe 


